
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

April 15, 2014 
7:00 PM 

Warned for Moretown Elementary School Library 
As the school was closed for vacation, the Commission left a 

note on the door and adjourned to the Town Offices 
 
Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Rube Scharges, Karen Horn, Deb Sargent, 
Bridgette Remington via Speakerphone. 
 
Consultant: Brandy Saxton. 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at 7:00. 
 
Bridgette made a motion to approve minutes of April 1. Rube seconded the 
motion, which was unanimously approved. 
 
Karen noted that on May 8 there will be a forum on commercial wind 
development at the Town Hall at 6:30 pm. The event is co-sponsored by the 
Vermonters for a Clean Environment and Friends of the Northfield Ridge. The 
Planning Commission should wait until after the forum to finalize its plan 
language regarding renewable energy. 
 
Brandy went through the Draft Policies for the Plan to guide Moretown’s future – 
the version dated March 18, 2014. Discussion of the draft policies followed. 
 
The Commission agreed to meet on April 29 and reassess the draft policies. 
 
With respect to the Municipal Planning Grant, May 16 is date that the Department 
of Housing and Community Development expects the last bill.   The Planning 
Commission needs to be looking to finish up the draft plan. 
 
Karen made a motion to adjourn at 8:50 Rube seconded the motion, which was 
unanimously approved.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
April 28, 2014 
 

 
 
 


